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To whom it may concern,

I oppose to cap and trade, SB 1530
I believe this legislation will be devastating to the working Oregonians, our economy and our communities.
This will have a negative affect on me, my family and generations to come.

Sincerely
Eufrosinia Chenishoff
Woodburn Oregon

Sent from my iPhone
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